Dayton Avenue School

151 Dayton Avenue • Manorville, New York 11949 • (631) 801-3085 • Fax (631) 878-6404 • www.esmonline.org

JOSEPH A. STEIMEL
Superintendent of Schools



SHELITA WATKIS, PH.D Principal

November 28, 2022

Dear Families:

As you know, our Parent Teacher Conferences will be held on Tuesday, December 6, 2022, and Wednesday, December 7, 2022. Thank you for taking the time to schedule an appointment to meet with your child's teachers. This year, we are excited to include students in this very important conversation in order to discuss their growth during the first trimester. You are encouraged to have your child attend the conference with you.

Additionally, you will be notified, via a ParentSquare notification, when your child's report card is posted to ParentVue (Synergy). As a reminder, report cards are not printed and sent home. Please be sure that you are able to access ParentVue(Synergy).

On Wednesday, December 7, 2022, student pick up will begin at 11:15 a.m. All other students will be dismissed at 11:23 a.m. to their buses. Buses will roll at 11:30 a.m.

If you have not done so yet, please schedule your conferences for 3rd through 6th grade students during the following times:

Tuesday, December 6, 2022

6:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.

Wednesday, December 7, 2022

12:30 p.m. - 3:00 p.m.

and

3:40 p.m. - 5:40 p.m.

Sincerely,

Dr. Watkis

Dr. Watkis Principal

